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To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: Military spouse attorney accommodations

To whom it may concern.

I really think Washington should adopt laws to allow military spouses who are attorneys barred in another state practice
in Washington while they are located there. I have seen firsthand the difficulties faced by military spouses and it places
an undue burden to require an attorney to go through the processes to be barred every time they are relocated.

Thank you.

Brandy Litt


